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Music: An Appreciation with 5 Audio CD setThe Writer's PracticePopular Songs and Ballads of Han ChinaParty of OneMusic in Theory and PracticeInteractive Listening (3rd
Ed. )An Introduction to America's MusicSongs in the Key of ZAntarcticaMusicophiliaThe Color of Law: A Forgotten History of How Our Government Segregated AmericaThe
Music Magazine-musical CourierThe Great Gatsby (with Audio & Text)The Phantom of the OperaHearing LossAmericanizing the American OrchestraThe American Music TeacherThe
Cambridge Companion to GershwinThe Death of the ArtistCatalog of Copyright Entries. Third SeriesThe Enjoyment of MusicImage-Music-TextNo Sympathy for the DevilJudas
MaccabaeusWhy They Can't WriteInstrumental Music in an Age of SociabilityThe Complete Classical Music GuideOn Literature, Music and PhilosophyThe young person's guide
to the orchestraListenUnderstanding MusicHomesickWaldenMusic Data MiningIndia TodayMusic Composition For DummiesStyle and IdeaHildegard of BingenThe Cultural Study of
MusicPiano Concertos of Bach, Beethoven & Brahms
Consistently praised as the best book of its kind, Listen uses readable, enjoyable prose and the highest quality recordings to introduce students to the art of focused
listening. Captivating discussions and concise "Listening Charts" guide students through important musical works and cultivate listening skills. With informative
images, useful historical and cultural background, and interesting biographical information, the text continues to offer students the best preparation to appreciate the
styles and traditions of Western music. The seventh edition of Listen is more accessible than ever before with new, more teachable listening examples and a more focused
and streamlined introduction to music fundamentals. An expanded range of formats for the text and recordings—including a new, affordable streaming music option and a
new, all-inclusive e-book—gives you more flexible choices and more ways to listen.In this cultural history of evangelical Christianity and popular music, David Stowe
demonstrates how mainstream rock of the 1960s and 1970s has influenced conservative evangelical Christianity through the development of Christian pop music. For an
earlierMaterial from Classical Music (Eyewitness Companion) with updates. This book is a guide to every aspect of the long and ongoing story of Western classical music.
It reveals in a stimulating and lively way the exceptionally gifted individuals who have shaped the musical landscape over a millennia, from the chanting monks of the
middle ages to the bold exponents of minimalism of the last 100 years. Personal and creative profiles of composers, both major and minor, form the heart of the book and
offer rich insights into the qualities of their music and an ideal introduction to the range and diversity of the Classical repertoire.This is the first book whose
subject is the music, sounds and silences of Antarctica. From 2011 until 2014, Australia marked its long-standing connection with Antarctica by celebrating the
centenary of the Australasian Antarctic Expedition. The icy continent, with its extremes of climate and environment and unique soundscapes, offers great potential for
creative achievements in the world of music and sound. This book demonstrates the intellectual and creative engagement of artists, musicians, scientists and writers.
Consciousness of sounds — in particular, musical ones — has not been at the forefront of our aims in polar endeavours, but listening to and appreciating them has been
as important there as elsewhere.Music moves through time; it is not static. In order to appreciate music wemust remember what sounds happened, and anticipate what
sounds might comenext. This book takes you on a journey of music from past to present, from the Middle Ages to the Baroque Period to the 20th century and beyond!"For
anyone aiming to improve their skill as a writer, a new approach to establishing robust writing practices inside and outside the classroom"--The research area of music
information retrieval has gradually evolved to address the challenges of effectively accessing and interacting large collections of music and associated data, such as
styles, artists, lyrics, and reviews. Bringing together an interdisciplinary array of top researchers, Music Data Mining presents a variety of approaches to
successfully employ data mining techniques for the purpose of music processing. The book first covers music data mining tasks and algorithms and audio feature
extraction, providing a framework for subsequent chapters. With a focus on data classification, it then describes a computational approach inspired by human auditory
perception and examines instrument recognition, the effects of music on moods and emotions, and the connections between power laws and music aesthetics. Given the
importance of social aspects in understanding music, the text addresses the use of the Web and peer-to-peer networks for both music data mining and evaluating music
mining tasks and algorithms. It also discusses indexing with tags and explains how data can be collected using online human computation games. The final chapters offer
a balanced exploration of hit song science as well as a look at symbolic musicology and data mining. The multifaceted nature of music information often requires
algorithms and systems using sophisticated signal processing and machine learning techniques to better extract useful information. An excellent introduction to the
field, this volume presents state-of-the-art techniques in music data mining and information retrieval to create novel ways of interacting with large music
collections.Combining current knowledge of what works in teaching and learning with the most enduring philosophies of classical education, this book challenges readers
to develop the skills, attitudes, knowledge, and habits of mind of strong writers.An ear-opening exploration of music's New World, from Puritan psalmody to HamiltonThe
story of the Phantom of the Opera, a half-crazed musician hiding in the labyrinth of the famous Paris Opera House and creating a number of strange and mysterious events
to further the career of a beautiful young singer, is today regarded as one of the most famous of all horror stories: widely mentioned in the same breath as
Frankenstein and Dracula. Yet the fame of this novel is based almost entirely on the various film versions, while the original book has been largely ignored and is
rarely in print. An Accelerated Reader® TitleOutsider musicians can be the product of damaged DNA, alien abduction, drug fry, demonic possession, or simply sheer
obliviousness. This book profiles dozens of outsider musicians, both prominent and obscure—figures such as The Shaggs, Syd Barrett, Tiny Tim, Jandek, Captain Beefheart,
Daniel Johnston, Harry Partch, and The Legendary Stardust Cowboy—and presents their strange life stories along with photographs, interviews, cartoons, and
discographies. About the only things these self-taught artists have in common are an utter lack of conventional tunefulness and an overabundance of earnestness and
passion. But, believe it or not, they’re worth listening to, often outmatching all contenders for inventiveness and originality. A CD featuring songs by artists
profiled in the book is also available.Whether from a concert stage or in front of a classroom, Roger Kamien knows how to connect with an audience. It is his unique
combination of a performer's musical sensibility and a teacher's understanding of what works with students that has made Music: An Appreciation the most widely-used
text of its kind. The text's impeccable scholarship, clear presentation of musical elements and history, carefully chosen repertoire of musical selections, and
insightful listening guides have been its hallmarks from the first edition. The revision adds a new text feature designed to help students connect their classroom
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experience to a wider listening world, and an exciting new online component.Title: Judas Maccabaeus Composer: George Frideric Handel Original Publisher: G. Schirmer 1909 Vocal Score This concertized version of Judas Maccabaeus shortens the production slightly and makes Judas Maccabaeus palatable for a concert performance.
Orchestral parts and a conductor's score are also available to match this version. Performer's Reprints are produced in conjunction with the International Music Score
Library Project. These are out of print or historical editions, which we clean, straighten, touch up, and digitally reprint. Due to the age of original documents, you
may find occasional blemishes, damage, or skewing of print. While we do extensive cleaning and editing to improve the image quality, some items are not able to be
repaired. A portion of each book sold is donated to small performing arts organizations to create jobs for performers and to encourage audience growth."From comedian,
Esquire contributor, and former MTV VJ Dave Holmes, the hilarious memoir of a music geek and perpetual outsider fumbling his way toward self-acceptance, with the music
of the '80s, '90s, and '00s as his soundtrack. Dave Holmes has spent his life on the periphery, nose pressed hopefully against the glass, wanting just one thing: to get
inside. Growing up, he was the artsy kid in the sporty family. At his high school and Catholic college, he was the closeted gay kid surrounded by crush-worthy straight
guys. And in his twenties, in the middle of a disastrous career in advertising, he accidentally became an MTV VJ overnight when he finished second, naturally, in the
Wanna Be a VJ contest, opening the door to fame, fortune, and celebrity--you know, almost. But despite all the close calls, or possibly because of them, he just kept
trying, and if (spoiler alert) he never quite succeeded, at least he got some good stories out of it. In Party of One, Dave tells the hilariously painful and painfully
hilarious tales--in the vein of Rob Sheffield, Andy Cohen, Josh Kilmer-Purcell, Paul Feig, and Augusten Burroughs--of an outsider desperate to get in, of a misfit
constantly changing shape, of a guy who finally learns to accept himself. Structured around a mix of hits and deep cuts from the '80s, '90s, and '00s--from Bruce
Springsteen's 'Hungry Heart' to Wilson Phillips's 'Impulsive' to En Vogue's 'Free Your Mind' and beyond--and punctuated with interludes like 'So You've Had Your Heart
Broken in the 1990s: A Playlist, ' this book is for anyone who's ever felt like a square peg, especially those who found their place in the world, as we often do,
around a band, an album, or a song. It's a laugh-out-loud funny, deeply nostalgic story about never fitting in, never giving up, and listening to good music along the
way"--The oral factor in Chinese literature, although critically important, has been largely neglected in the scholarship of the last generation. In this study, one of
the leading specialists in classical Chinese literature introduces readers to a repertoire of seventy-seven songs and ballads of early imperial China. Each song-text is
newly translated and fully annotated and explicated. Anne Birrell deals systematically with problems of the earliest sources, attribution, textual variants, meter, and
structure. Her introductory essay provides a valuable sociohistorical context for this material. First published in 1988, this important study of the folk song has
become standard reading for students of oral literature and Chinese folklore and popular culture.Interprets an eighteenth-century musical repertoire in sociable terms,
both technically (specific musical patterns) and affectively (predominant emotional registers of the music).New York Times Bestseller • Notable Book of the Year •
Editors' Choice Selection One of Bill Gates’ “Amazing Books” of the Year One of Publishers Weekly’s 10 Best Books of the Year Longlisted for the National Book Award for
Nonfiction An NPR Best Book of the Year Winner of the Hillman Prize for Nonfiction Gold Winner • California Book Award (Nonfiction) Finalist • Los Angeles Times Book
Prize (History) Finalist • Brooklyn Public Library Literary Prize This “powerful and disturbing history” exposes how American governments deliberately imposed racial
segregation on metropolitan areas nationwide (New York Times Book Review). Widely heralded as a “masterful” (Washington Post) and “essential” (Slate) history of the
modern American metropolis, Richard Rothstein’s The Color of Law offers “the most forceful argument ever published on how federal, state, and local governments gave
rise to and reinforced neighborhood segregation” (William Julius Wilson). Exploding the myth of de facto segregation arising from private prejudice or the unintended
consequences of economic forces, Rothstein describes how the American government systematically imposed residential segregation: with undisguised racial zoning; public
housing that purposefully segregated previously mixed communities; subsidies for builders to create whites-only suburbs; tax exemptions for institutions that enforced
segregation; and support for violent resistance to African Americans in white neighborhoods. A groundbreaking, “virtually indispensable” study that has already
transformed our understanding of twentieth-century urban history (Chicago Daily Observer), The Color of Law forces us to face the obligation to remedy our
unconstitutional past.The photographic message.-- Rhetoric of the image.-- The third meaning.-- Diderot, Brecht, Eisenstein.-- Introduction to the structural analysis
of narratives.-- The struggle with the angel.-- The death of the author.-- Musica practica.-- From work to text -- Change the object itself -- Lesson in writing -- The
grain of the voice -- Writers, intellectuals, teachers.Explores how Gershwin's iconic music was shaped by American political, intellectual, cultural and business
interests as well as technological advances.A deeply researched warning about how the digital economy threatens artists' lives and work—the music, writing, and visual
art that sustain our souls and societies—from an award-winning essayist and critic There are two stories you hear about earning a living as an artist in the digital
age. One comes from Silicon Valley. There's never been a better time to be an artist, it goes. If you've got a laptop, you've got a recording studio. If you've got an
iPhone, you've got a movie camera. And if production is cheap, distribution is free: it's called the Internet. Everyone's an artist; just tap your creativity and put
your stuff out there. The other comes from artists themselves. Sure, it goes, you can put your stuff out there, but who's going to pay you for it? Everyone is not an
artist. Making art takes years of dedication, and that requires a means of support. If things don't change, a lot of art will cease to be sustainable. So which account
is true? Since people are still making a living as artists today, how are they managing to do it? William Deresiewicz, a leading critic of the arts and of contemporary
culture, set out to answer those questions. Based on interviews with artists of all kinds, The Death of the Artist argues that we are in the midst of an epochal
transformation. If artists were artisans in the Renaissance, bohemians in the nineteenth century, and professionals in the twentieth, a new paradigm is emerging in the
digital age, one that is changing our fundamental ideas about the nature of art and the role of the artist in society.First Published in 2003. Routledge is an imprint
of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.The Great Gatsby is a 1925 novel written by American author F. Scott Fitzgerald that follows a cast of characters living in the
fictional town of West and East Egg on prosperous Long Island in the summer of 1922. The story primarily concerns the young and mysterious millionaire Jay Gatsby and
his quixotic passion and obsession for the beautiful former debutante Daisy Buchanan. The Great Gatsby explores themes of decadence, idealism, resistance to change,
social upheaval, and excess, creating a portrait of the Jazz Age or the Roaring Twenties that has been described as a cautionary tale regarding the American Dream. Set
on the prosperous Long Island of 1922, The Great Gatsby provides a critical social history of America during the Roaring Twenties within its fictional narrative. That
era, known for profound economic prosperity, the development of jazz music flapper culture, new technologies in communication (motion pictures, broadcast radio,
recorded music) forging a genuine mass culture; and bootlegging, along with other criminal activity, is plausibly depicted in Fitzgerald's novel. Fitzgerald uses many
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of these societal developments of the 1920s that were to build Gatsby's stories from many of the simple details like automobiles to broader themes like Fitzgerald's
discreet allusions to the organized crime culture which was the source of Gatsby's fortune. Fitzgerald depicts the garish society of the Roaring Twenties by placing the
book's plotline within the historical context of the era.The accolades speak for themselves:"Fritz draws the readers into scenes from her youth in the turbulent China
of the mid-twenties. One comes to appreciate the generous affection of her nurse/companion Lin Nai-Nai, the isolating distance in her mother's grief over losing a
second child, the dynamics of a suffering population venting its hostility on foreigners, and most of all, the loneliness of a child's exile from a homeland she has
imagined constantly but never seen.A remarkable blend of truth and storytelling." --Booklist, starred review"An insightful memory's-eye-view of her childhoodYoung Jean
is a strong character, and many of her reactions to people and events are timeless and universal." --School Library Journal, starred review"Told with an abundance of
humor--sometimes wry, sometimes mischievous and irreverent--the story is vibrant with atmosphere, personalities, and a palpable sense of place." --The Horn Book"Every
now and then a book comes along that makes me want to send a valentine to its author. Homesick is such a book.Pungent and delicious." --Katherine Paterson, The
Washington PostA Comprehensive music appreciation methodBach: Concerto in D minor for one clavier * Concerto in F minor for one clavier * Concerto in C Major for two
claviers * Concerto in C minor for two claviers * Concerto in D minor for three claviers * Concerto in C Major for three claviers * Concerto in A minor for four
claviers. Beethoven: Concerto No. 1 in C (Op. 15) * Concerto No. 2 in B-flat (Op. 19) * Concerto No. 3 in C minor * Concerto No. 4 in G (Op. 58) * Concerto No. 5 in Eflat (Op. 73). Brahms: Concerto in D minor (Op. 15) * Concerto in B-flat (Op. 83).What goes on in human beings when they make or listen to music? What is it about
music, what gives it such peculiar power over us, power delectable and beneficent for the most part, but also capable of uncontrollable and sometimes destructive force?
Music has no concepts, it lacks images; it has no power of representation, it has no relation to the world. And yet it is evident in all of us–we tap our feet, we keep
time, hum, sing, conduct music, mirror the melodic contours and feelings of what we hear in our movements and expressions. In this book, Oliver Sacks explores the power
music wields over us–a power that sometimes we control and at other times don’t. He explores, in his inimitable fashion, how it can provide access to otherwise
unreachable emotional states, how it can revivify neurological avenues that have been frozen, evoke memories of earlier, lost events or states or bring those with
neurological disorders back to a time when the world was much richer. This is a book that explores, like no other, the myriad dimensions of our experience of and with
music.One of the most influential collections of music ever published, Style and Idea includes Schoenberg's writings about himself and his music as well as studies of
many other composers and reflections on art and society.Used by more than 3.5 million students, The Enjoyment of Music has been the most trusted introduction to music
for over five decades. The Tenth Edition reaffirms this status in a thoughtful revision offering a more diverse repertory and a stronger emphasis on the cultural
significance of musical styles and periods. Responding directly to the needs of today’s students, Professor Forney has completely rewritten the chapters on musical
elements for accessibility and integrated the textbook material with powerful new multimedia learning tools. These resources—the Student Resource DVD, StudySpace, and
the Online Listening Lab—reinforce important concepts from the text through interactive, hands-on learning.This work contains the 26 visions of Hildegard of Bingen
(1098-1179), who was the first of the great German mystics, as well as a poet and a prophet, a physician and a political moralist.You can hum it, but can you write it
down? When most people think of a composer, they picture a bewigged genius like Mozart or Beethoven frenetically directing mighty orchestras in the ornate palaces of
Vienna. While that may have been the case once upon a time, modern composers make themselves heard far beyond the classical conservatoire and concert hall. These days,
soundtracks are in high demand in industries such as TV, film, advertising, and even gaming to help create immersive and exciting experiences. Whatever your musical
ambitions—composing a dark requiem in a beautiful Viennese apartment or producing the next great Star Wars-like movie theme in LA—the fully updated Music Composition
For Dummies hits all the right notes to help you become confident in the theory and practice of composition. To help you translate your musical ideas from fleeting
tunes in your head to playable bars and notation on paper, professional composer and instructor Scott Jarrett and music journalist Holly Day take you on a friendly stepby-step journey through the process of musical creation, including choosing the right rhythms and tempos, creating melodies and chord progressions, and working with
instruments and voices. You’ll learn how to match keys and chords to mood, use form to enhance your creativity, and write in different styles from pop to classical—and
you'll even learn how to keep hammering away when inspiration eludes you. Organize and preserve your musical ideas Formalize your knowledge with professional vocabulary
Get familiar with composition apps and software Make a demo and market on social media Filled with musical exercises to help you acquire the discipline you need for
success, Music Composition For Dummies has everything you need to turn your inner soundtrack into a tuneful reality!Millions of Americans experience some degree of
hearing loss. The Social Security Administration (SSA) operates programs that provide cash disability benefits to people with permanent impairments like hearing loss,
if they can show that their impairments meet stringent SSA criteria and their earnings are below an SSA threshold. The National Research Council convened an expert
committee at the request of the SSA to study the issues related to disability determination for people with hearing loss. This volume is the product of that study.
Hearing Loss: Determining Eligibility for Social Security Benefits reviews current knowledge about hearing loss and its measurement and treatment, and provides an
evaluation of the strengths and weaknesses of the current processes and criteria. It recommends changes to strengthen the disability determination process and ensure
its reliability and fairness. The book addresses criteria for selection of pure tone and speech tests, guidelines for test administration, testing of hearing in noise,
special issues related to testing children, and the difficulty of predicting work capacity from clinical hearing test results. It should be useful to audiologists,
otolaryngologists, disability advocates, and others who are concerned with people who have hearing loss.Includes spoken commentary.
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